
 John H. Amesse Elementary School 

 Collaborative School Committee 
 (CSC)  22/23 
 April 13, 2022 / 4:00 PM / 

 ATTENDANCE 

 ●  Michael Bateman 

 ●  Robbin Trotter 

 ●  Suncheree Notyce 

 ●  Leticia Casasnovas 

 ●  Iryna Barnett 

 ●  Elvis 

 ●  Trina Pearson 

 ●  Jamyne Quijano 

 ●  Alex Borenstein (DCTA) 

 AGENDA 

 Last Meeting Follow-up 

 1.  N/A 

 New Business 

 ●  Teacher Appreciation Week 

 ●  Innovation Plan Overview 

 NOTES: 



 Teacher appreciation week ideas: 

 - Day off for teachers, Coffee Cart, Breakfast, Donations from parents, family 

 and community members, Have different groups take a day and do something for 

 teachers (SAB, Snack and Chat families, School). Have families cover 

 classrooms so teachers can have additional planning time 

 Innovation plan highlights - Following the traditional DPS calendar for staff 

 and students. Traditional schools can ask the district for waivers to meet the 

 needs of their community, waivers for training (allow the school to provide 

 trainings other than DPS provided training)so PD and training will be provided 

 based on school needs, actual vs. averages for instructional staff, School 

 Leadership teams, Waiver for curriculum choice, we use all DPS curriculums 

 except for our math curriculum (we use Engage NY Eureka Math) 

 Questions - 

 Will ECE be supported with field day and continuation 

 ACTION ITEMS 
 1.  Complete Google form for companies that we can send the fundraising letter to 

 2.  Come up with a solid plan for Teacher Appreciation Week. Michael will start an email chain 

 Announcements 

 ●  Parent Survey will be going out to parents regarding uniforms for the 2023-2024 

 school year. 

 ●  Friday Folders will be virtual moving forward 

 ●  After school sports beginning the week of April 24th 

 ●  Early Bird registration on campus beginning May 1-19th 

 ●  Field Day - parent support may be needed 



 ●  Final PBL Night will be held on May 11th- focus on sciences and cultures around 

 the world. Fundraiser to support during this time. 

 ●  Sustained Ed will be working with 5th grade students to create an irrigation 

 system for the vegetable and flower gardens 

 ●  Ms. Hummel’s class won the Butter Braids fundraiser. 

 ●  We raised close to $2000 for the school from the Butter Braids fundraiser 

 Adjournment 


